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Rich Burtell

From: Rích Burtell[plateauresources@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 17,201512:2APM

To: 'rross@usgs.gov'

Subject: Excerpts from February 2015 Hjalmarson Report re Robert Ross Diversion/Return Flow Data

Attachments: February 201 5 Hjalmarson Report (pp94-95). pdf

Robert,

Attached are two pages from Mr. Hjalmarson's report re my use of your Verde River data. l'll send his entire report
under separate cover due its size.

Thanks again for discussing my use of your data.

Regards,

Rich Burtell, PG
Plateau Resources LLC
4016 E Jojoba Rd
Phoenix, AZ85O44
602.327.7486
pf ateau resources@gmail.com
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Rich Burtell

From: Rich Burtell[plateauresources@gmail.com]

To: 'Ross, Robert'

Subject: RE: February 2015 Hjalmarson Report

Attachments: 2ND ADDENDUM Feb 5 FINAL.pdf

Robert,

Here's his entíre report.. . lets see if it goes through via Outlook.

Rich Burtell, PG
Plateau Resources LLC
602.327.7486

From: Ross, Robeft [mailto: rross@usgs.gov]
Senh Tuesday, February 17,20LS 3:43 PM

Tor Rich Burtell
Subjecü Re: February 2015 Hjalmarson Report

Hi Rich,
I received the two pages that you sent, but not the entire file.

Thanks,
Rob

On Tue, Feb 17, 2015 at 12:55 PM, Rich Burte[ <plateauresources@emailm wrote:
Robert,

Hopefully by now you received Mr. Hjalmarson's entire report via Hightail. His critique of my accounting procedure
begins on page 70 and goes through page 95.

Regards,

Rich Burtell, PG
Plateau Resources LLC
602.327.7486

Rob Ross
Hydrologist
US Geological Survey
Grand Canyon Monitoring and Research Center
Office: 928-556-7335
Cell: 928-600-7355
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Rich Burtell

From: Ross,Robert[noss@usgs.govl

Sent: Tuesday, February 17,2015 7:33 PM

To: Plateau Resources LLC

Subject Re: February 2015 Hjalmarson Report

Thanks, Rich. I'll ûy to look it over first thing in the moming.
Rob

On Tuesday, Februar5r 17,2015, Plateau Resources LLC <plateauresources wrote:
Robert,

At your suggestion, I loaded up Google Drive. Attached is a link to the February 2015 Hjalmarson
report

G zxo ADDENDUM Feb 5 FrNAL.pdf

Thanks for your patience!

Rich Burtell, PG
Plateau Resources LLC
602.327.7486

Rob Ross
Hydrologist
US Geological Survey
Grand Canyon Monitoring and Research Center
Office: 928-556-7335
Cell: 928-600-7355
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Rich Burtell

From: Ross, Robert[rross@usgs.govl

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 7:30 AM

To: Rich Burtell

Subjech Relevant Pages from February 2O15 Hjalmarson Report

Great, I'll look through this. Per our conversation yesterday morning, I think that the use of my data as a
general approximation for your calculation purposes is not inappropriate, as long as it is clear that there
¿¡re some significant assumptions being made. [t's a valid point that they are really the only thing out
there.
Thanks,
Rob

On Tue, Feb 17, 2015 at 4:02 PM, Rich Burtell <plateauresources@gmail.com> wrote

Rob Ross
Hydrologist
US Geological Survey
Grand Canyon Monitoring and Research Center
Ofifïce: 928-556-7335
Cell:928-600-7355

Rob Ross
Hydrologist
US Geological Survey
Grand Canyon Monitoring and Research Center
Office: 928-556-7335
Cell: 928-600-7355
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